SCHOOL ADMINISTRATIVE UNIT FIFTY-SIX

Somersworth School District
Office of the Superintendent of Schools

March 29, 2024

Notice: Last Day of School

Dear Families, Students, Faculty and Staff,

Happy Spring! On Tuesday, March 26, 2024, the Somersworth School Board voted to change
the last day of school from Wednesday, June 12, 2024 to Tuesday, June 11, 2024. It will be a full
school day. The last work day of the school year for school year employees is Wednesday, June

12,2024.

I wanted to give our families enough time to plan for this change. If you have any questions
please contact your student’s school. Have a wonderful weekend!

Kind regards,

Lou Goscinski, Superintendent



